
All times listed on this agenda are approximate and subject to change during the meeting. 
The Board will take up each item at the conclusion of the preceding item and not necessarily at the time listed. 
Board meeting presentations are available here. Instructions for submitting public comment can be found here. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) 
Board Meeting Agenda 
Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

1:00 PM 

This meeting is in-person at Green Mountain Support Services (93 James Road, Morrisville, Vermont). The public 
is invited to attend in person. A recording of this meeting will be made available in the future. 

If you have any questions, please email gmcb.board@vermont.gov. 
 
 
 
1. Call to Order 1:00 pm 

Executive Director’s Report  
(Approval of Minutes from May 31st will occur on June 14.) 
 

2. Welcome by Board Chair Foster                 1:05 pm 
 

3. Introduction of Community Health Care Panelists and GMCB Board Members           1:25 pm 
 

4. Roundtable Discussions followed by Public Comment              1:55 pm 
  Topic 1: Creative Solutions that are Improving Health Care Access 
  Topic 2: Cost Containment and Coordination of Care 

   Joseph Woodin, CEO, Copley Hospital  
   Dr. Don Dupuis, CMO, Copley Hospital 
   Dawn Tatro, Founder, Jenna’s Promise 
   Amy Tatro, Co-Founder, Jenna’s Promise 
   Caroline Butler, NP, President and Founder, Johnson Health Center 
   Dr. Kathy Rosenthal, Johnson Health Center 
   Michael Hartman, CEO, Lamoille County Mental Health 
   Stuart May, CEO, Lamoille Health Partners 
   Dr. Melissa Volansky, CMO, Lamoille Health Partners 
   Dr. Katie Marvin, Medical Director, Family Medicine, Lamoille Health Partners 
   Kathy Demars, RN, Executive Director, Lamoille Home Health & Hospice 
   Erica Scott, Assistant Executive Director, Lamoille Home Health & Hospice 
   Lynn Smith, Executive Director, The Manor 
   Meredith Loomis, RN, Director of Nursing, The Manor 
  
5. Old / New Business 3:40 pm 

 
6. Adjourn  3:45 pm 

http://gmcboard.vermont.gov/board/meeting-information
https://gmcboard.vermont.gov/board/comment
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